
JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

TOGETHER WE WORSHIP AND SERVE JESUS CHRIST AND PURSUE GOD’S WILL 
 
 

FOR THE WEEK OF MAY 19, 2024 

SUNDAY 
Bible Studies – 9:00am  
Worship – 10:15am 
 
MONDAY 
Quilters – 12:30pm 
 
TUESDAY 
Choir Practice – 7:00pm 
 
WEDNESDAY 
Bible Study – Paused until June 
 
THURSDAY 
Burrito Ministry 3:00 to 4:30pm 
at Jenkins, then to Nashville 
 

Asher Sullivan, Mike Bryan, Jenkins Day 
School kids and families, Whitney & Amy 
Philbrick, Tanya Harris & Family, Paul 
Linder, Janice Simpson, and Seth 
 

 

Happy Birthday! 
May 21st – Jerry Garner 
 
Happy Anniversary! 
May 21st – Matthew & Joy Wilker 
May 25th – Jason & Suzanne Mikel 
May 25th – Whitney & Amy Philbrick 
 

Marie Crawford: 901-481-0077  
Church: 615-776-2339 
Pastor Jason: 615-243-8938

 

"Come Holy Spirit" #250 

From Psalm 104 
 

 

"The Comforter Has Come" #257 
 

Psalm 98:4-9

"Spirit of the Living God" #247 

Acts 2:1-21
 

“Wherever the Wind Blows” 

"Take My Life and Let it Be" #379 
 

 

 

"Just A Closer Walk with Thee" #380



JENKINS CUMBERLAND PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

The Bulletin Board in the Hall is the hub for Jenkins information! 
   

Jenkins Family Food 
The Family Food Team helps with meals once a week when families might use a home 

cooked pick-me-up. Want to serve? Sign up! 
 

One Small Thing 
Serve the church by helping with small campus projects. 

 

Emergency Food Pantry 
A list of needs is posted. Sign ups for items are requested due to room limitations. 

 

 

Congratulations to our 64 Pre-K Graduates! 
  

Did you know Jenkins hosts a day school that cares for 90 children a day?  

This summer’s session will teach, care, and serve Tuesday - Thursday, starting in June. 

  

Tracy Boucher, our Day School Director, leads a team of teachers who love, nurture, 

and teach children from 6 months to Pre-K. 

 

This is a ministry of Jenkins Church. As envisioned by our own Melanie Staudt over 30 

years ago, we strive to provide affordable childcare in a Christian environment. 

 

Thank you for supporting Jenkins Day School! 

 

This Friday and Saturday 

(May 24th and 25th), the  

church building will be closed for tile 

cleaning and waxing. Please  

note that there will be NO ACCESS to the 

building on these days.  

 

If you have any questions or  

concerns, please contact Jennifer at 

615.663.6970. 
 

 

Need to contact the office? 
 

Office Schedule Starting June 1st: 

 Tuesday, Wednesday, & Thursday 

 9 am to 2 pm. 
 

Our number is 615.776.2339. 
 

Email: jenkinscpcoffice@gmail.com for 

general information or  

jenkinscpcfinance@gmail.com to contact 

Jennifer directly. 

 


